
Submitter: Michael Garfias 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

The process to get a federal license is already onerous enough, it took me 

approximately 6 months to get mine, involved criminal background checks, and an in 

person interview.  ATF already does a fine job regulating federal firearms licensees, 

with yearly checks.  There is nothing to be gained from this.  This is yet another 

attempt by the legislature to destroy the firearms sport in Oregon.    

 

Legal owners and dealers aren't the problem, criminals are.  Send the cops after 

them, not honest people complying with the already heavy burden the current rules 

impose on a natrual right. 


